
Dear Students and Parents: 

Many decades ago, a large group of youth who 

met in Fatima, Portugal decided that they would 

carry a statue of Our Lady of Fatima through 

Europe and Russia. The statue was called the 

Pilgrim Virgin because she would travel like a 

pilgrim from place to place. Many people and 

countries received special graces and favors when 

this statue of Mary visited them, amazing then-

Pope Pius XII and the world. 

 

Our school has a similar Pilgrim Virgin Statue for our families. You may have the privilege of having 

this statue visit your family. Mary is asking you to become her apostle and has a special mission for 

each of you. Blessed Jacinta, Blessed Francisco, and Sister Lucia, the children to whom Mary 

appeared at Fatima, are our models and first apostles of Our Lady of Fatima. We encourage you to 

pray to them and ask that they help you to be faithful in living the message of Fatima.  

All families who return the participation slip below to the school office will have their names 

placed in a container for a drawing each week. The family whose name is drawn will take this 

beautiful statue of Our Lady home for one week along with videotapes, rosaries, scapulars, and 

other literature. Each family may keep the rosaries, scapulars, and other literature to give to other 

family and friends.  

The entire school will participate in this program by praying for the student and family who has the 

statue in their home.  

We are praying that Our Lady will come to your home at the time she knows will be best for you.  

In Christ, 

Sister Kateri Rose, O.P. 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

Please include our name in the drawing to have the Pilgrim Virgin statue visit my home and my 

family!  

Student Name: 
________________________________________________Class________A / B 

Phone Number___________________ Email Address__________________________________ 


